
 

 
 

At the Croft Nostalgia Weekend over the last weekend, 
someone stole our recently purchased Jaguar ‘leaper. It 
was taken overnight between Saturday and Sunday. It has 
been reported to the Croft management, and the security 
firm who were on site the whole weekend, but if you see it 
advertised or hear of it for sale on maybe e-bay could you 
please contact Geoff Mansfield on 01388 722570 or 
07715998110 or e-mail: gands.mansfield@gmail.com 
Kindest regards  
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